

Forge Valley School Wood Lane, Sheffield, S6 5HG Tel:0114 234 8805 Fax: 0114 232 4120 enquiries@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk www.forgevalley.school

Headteacher: Mr Dale Barrowclough

22nd March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

The Coronation of King Charles III is fast approaching and I am writing to let you know that 'Good News for Everyone' (formally Gideons UK) are providing a special edition of the New Testament to schools as a memento of this special occasion.

We will of course be ordering copies for our school library but if you would like a copy ordering for your child, please let school know by emailing Lorna Jennings by Friday 24th March; orders after this date will not be processed.

ljennings5@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Barrowclough Headteacher













